
Financial Markets Act, 2012 (Act No. 19 of 2012) that the proposed amendments to the Listing

Requirements have been published on the official website of the FSCA (www.fsca.co.za) for

public comment. All interested persons who have any objections to the proposed amendments

are hereby called upon to lodge their objections with FSCA, at the following email address:

This gazette is also available free online at www.gpwonline.co.za
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